
Look for Your PACIF 2023
Coverage Details via Email by 2/1
January 17, 2023

PACIF members will receive their 2023 PACIF coverage documents, endorsements, and

declaration pages – along with a letter that explains coverage changes for the year – on or

before February 1. This is few days later than usual due to the need to complete a late filing

with the Department of Financial Regulation.
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